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MINISTRY NEWS 

Community Ministry 

�G
 
 
 

 
Outreach Dinner 
Our next Outreach Dinner will be 
taking place on Sunday, October 
12, beginning at 1:30 p.m. in our  
Parish Small Hall. All Senior  
Citizen members of 
our Parish are  
invited, along with a 
guest, to this meal 
followed by BINGO.  
 

Baby Food Needed 
Community Ministry is in need of 
Baby Food, especially Cereals 
and Fruits. Donations can be 
dropped off in the 
barrels located in the 
Church or Foyer of 
the School or brought 
to the Parish Office.  
 

Food Collection  
Most of you are aware of the  
Community Ministry Collection 
Barrels that are located in our 
Church. During the month of  
October, we will continue to request 
Canned Soup, 
Pork & Beans, 
Chili,  
Macaroni & 
Cheese, Tomato 
Sauce and 
Canned Tuna. These are items that 
we do not receive often from the 
Second Harvest Food Bank. Please 
feel free to drop donations in the 
barrels in the Church, in the Foyer 
of the School or bring items to the 
Parish Office. 
 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 
The sacrament of penance has a long and difficult history. The 
Church sometimes struggles with how best to be faithful to the 
image of an  all-forgiving God. Once a very public rite with  
publicly visible participation on the part of the penitent, it  
became in time a very private matter. By the fourteenth century, when a prayer 
of absolution and a laying on of hands was still required in sacramental  
confession, theologians were saying that even that was too much liturgy. All 
that was required was confession itself, and the sacramental words Ego te  
absolvo, or “I absolve you.” 
 In 1614 the Council of Florence tried to flesh out this bare skeleton,  
requiring that if possible the priest should wear a stole, that the confession 
should be in church, and that there be questions about the person’s state in life, 
occupation, and last confession. This is the first time the Church recommended 
that the penitent and priest be separated by a grill, thereby eliminating the  
ritual laying on of hands once so central to the sacrament, substituting the 
priest’s raised right hand in blessing. This is the rite that remained in force  
until the sacrament became the subject of very stormy debates at the Second 
Vatican Council, leading to a major reform in 1974 that is still only partially 
received.                                              —Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 
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ST. JUSTIN 
SCHOOL IS 
ACCEPTING 
APPLICATIONS 
St. Justin School is accepting 
applications for the 2014-2015 
school year.  Please call (408) 
248-1094, stop by the school 
office, or visit the school website 
www.stjustinschool.org for an 
application. We offer an In-Parish 
discount for active St. Justin 
parishioners! 

If you suspect abuse in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact:  Child Protective Services 408-299-2071; Call 911; or The 
Diocesan Office for the Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults, 
408-983-0113 or email protection@dsj.org. If you suspect financial 
mismanagement in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, please contact: 
EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com. 

The St. Justin Thrift  
Store Hours:  

Monday – Friday  
9 – 2:30 p.m. 

Saturday from 9 – 3:00 p.m.  
Sunday from 10 – 3:00 p.m. 

 

New items are coming in daily. 
You don't know what treasure 
you may find.  We hope to see 

you soon. 
 

We accept donations daily while 
we are open.  Please remember 
that school is back in session.  

We will have the barriers up from 
10:15 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

 
Thank you for your patronage!  

    THRIFT STORE 

You are invited to take part in the 
San Jose 40 Days of Life effort from 

September 24-November 4.            
40 Days of Life is composed of 
prayer and fasting for an end to 

abortion. To get more information or 
to volunteer to help, contact  
Pat at 408-497-7270 or visit 

www.40daysforlife.com/sanjose.   
All are welcome! 

Join us for the 

Fall Tea 
 

Gather friends & family for a  
St. Justin Tradition 

of tea, lunch and entertainment 
 

Sunday, November 9th  
from 1:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

Large Hall, St. Justin School 
 

For more information contact: 
Kelly Hattley at kahattley@yahoo.com 

 

For the flyer, please visit the school office. 

Theology-on-Tap SV (Silicon Valley) is an opportunity for 
young adults (ages 21-39) to explore issues and topics that relate 
to the Catholic faith in a fun and casual environment.  
 

Join us Wednesday, October 8 at 7:30 p.m. with Fr. Robert Elias Barcelos, O.C.D.  
“To Live Life to the Full”. Finding Freedom in Christ 

Mexicali Grill,  3149 Mission College Blvd. in Santa Clara.  

Stand and be Counted 
 

Registering in a parish is a                        
declaration of your desire to be part 

of a Catholic community and a 
commitment in all its dimensions 

brings you advantages, recognition, 
and responsibilities of many kinds. 

Being a registered parishioner makes 
things much easier when it is time 

for infant Baptism, weddings, when 
asked to be a Baptismal or 

Confirmation Sponsor and even 
funerals.  

 

We are often asked to provide                            
affidavits for Baptismal and                               

Confirmation Sponsors. We can only 
do this if a person is a registered, 
active and contributing member.  

 

So, are you a registered parishioner?  
 

If not, please consider registering. 
Registration forms are available in 

the Parish Ministry Center or online 
at www.st-justin.org 

We invite the deaf and 
their families to the  
Sunday Masses  
celebrated in  
American Sign Language or are sign 
language  interpreted. 
 

• English Mass – Sign language  
interpreted, Santa Teresa Church  

794 Calero Avenue, San Jose 
 on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of each 

month at 10:00 a.m. 
 

• Spanish Mass (Misa en español) –  
Sign language interpreted, 

Cathedral Basilica of Saint Joseph  
80 South Market Street, San Jose 

on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of each 
month at 1:00 p.m. 

 

• ASL Mass 
Saint Lawrence Parish Community  
1971 St. Lawrence Drive, Santa Clara 
 on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of each 
month at 10:30 a.m. Father Ghislain 

Bazikila, a deaf priest, will be the  
celebrant of this Mass in American Sign 

Language with English voice  
interpretation. 


